
August 4, 2013 
Joseph Herrara 
P.O. Box H 
Socorro, NM 87801 
 
Re:  Petition Calling for Special Member’s Meeting 
 
Dear Mr. Herrera: 
 
Thank you for your letter of July 31, 2013.  While we are sure that the petition was diligently checked, 
we would appreciate a copy of the original 132 pages of the petition of 1070 signatures with rejected 
signees marked so that we might do a double check for our records. 
 
Your prompt attention to this request would be appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Charlene F. Wagner 
SEC Reform Group 


